
This week’s spotlight is on our 

work in Maths on fractions. We’ve 

revisited the concept, securing our 

understanding of 1/2 and 1/3 re-

spectively. The children were able 

to identify 1/2 and 1/3 of amounts 

and also calculate the inverse 

when given the fraction amount—

working to find the whole amount. 


